
 

 
 

 

Letter from our Principal 
 

I am delighted that you are considering an application for a post at Hope Academy. The continuing 

development of our Academy has been reflected in its popularity within the borough as a choice for 

young people’s education. 

As a Christian academy, it is important not only to educate our students, but also to help them to 

develop into responsible and caring adults who will be guided by sound moral values. We have a 

clear shared vision of what we want to achieve at Hope Academy, and we are an open and caring 

community supported by a network of strong relationships, which are at the heart of everything we 

do here.  

A rounded education relies on experiences as well as a knowledge-rich curriculum, and Hope 

Academy students have plenty of opportunities to go on educational visits, thoroughly enriching 

their academic years. Our team makes every effort to liaise closely with the world of business and 

commerce, so that young people can make informed choices about their futures. One of our 

initiatives is Hope Opportunity Trust, a link with some of England’s top public schools which has 

resulted in a number of students gaining all expenses paid scholarships to study their A levels at 

schools which are renowned throughout the world. 

All of us at Hope Academy are determined to drive the academy forward and strive to be the best 

versions of ourselves. We will continue to ‘Serve one another through Love’ and welcome 

applications from talented practitioners who wish to join us in our pursuit to excellence. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Marie Adams 

Principal 

 

 


